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Dear Families,
It was another busy week at P.S.24. Children in Kindergarten are learning about one more and one less and children in 5th grade are studying the order of operations and engaging in math talks to support their ideas.Children in all grades have begun writing about their adventures and experiences and are working on editing their work to make it stronger. 


Upcoming Events

· No School September 30, October 1


Notes
· Please remember to check out our school website: www.ps24school.org Our wonderful parent coordinator. Florence Byrne, ensures that it contains all the information you need to help your children succeed and to keep you informed about school happenings. 



If you have any questions or concerns please email the administration or parent coordinator directly at: sschwartz@schools.nyc.gov,  namster@schools.nyc.gov, aparedes@schools.nyc.gov or fbyrne@schools.nyc.gov


We look forward to a great week! Thank you for your support and please remember to ask your children about all of the exciting things they are learning at school every day. 

								Sincerely,
								P.S. 24 Administration







